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10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA
From the Private Secretary 12 December 1990

THE GULF

I enclose a copy of a further message to the Prime Minister
from President Bush about the Gulf. It has crossed with the
Prime Minister's reply to the President's last message. It does
not seem to me to call for a reply ahead of the Prime Minister's
visit to Camp David.

I am copying this letter and enclosure to Simon Webb
(Ministry of Defence) and Sonia Phippard (Cabinet Office).

CHARLES POWELL

J S Wall Esq LVO
Foreign and Commonwealth Office
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